steue@landscaEeswesti nc.com

From: Max N. Panoff <max@leightonlaw.com>

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 9:25 AM

To: steve@landscapeswestinc.com

Cc: Meylin Caballero; Mike DeGori

Subject: RE: Levenson, et al. v. Revival Landscape Services, LLC, et al.
Steve

Here you go — thanks again:

“We had the privilege of working with Steve on a multi-party complicated trip and fall

case involving a raised sprinkler head. Steve’'s knowledge and grasp of industry
standards helped us navigate a complex case with ease. Steve’s responsiveness and
ability to make it happen is second to none. We received a favorable result for our client
thanks to Steve. Steve should be anyone’s go to expert on these types of matters.”

Max N. Panoff

FPartner

LEIGHTON LAW, P.A.
Max@LeightonLaw.com




